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George Nicholas “Nicky” Batts, 69, of 267 W. 139th Street,
Manhattan, New York, entered into eternal rest on Tuesday,
November 29, 2016 at Harlem Hospital. He was born in Baltimore,
Maryland on March 13, 1947 to the late George Batts, Sr. and
Edna “Lula” (Nichols) Lynch.

Nicky moved to New York when he was just a few months old and
he lived there until his untimely death. Nicky attended local public
schools and worked various jobs in the city. As a teenager, Nicky
enjoyed swimming and playing football until he sustained an
injury that prevented him from participating in any physical
activities. He also enjoyed fishing. Most of all, Nicky enjoyed being
around love ones and good friends.

Besides his parents, Nicky is predeceased by his brother, Willie H.
Lynch, and sister-in-law, Eyther Lynch.

He is survived by his sister, Marilyn S. Flowers of Springfield,
Massachusetts; six nephews, Willie "Bill" Lynch, Alex Lynch,
Willie J. Melvin, Willie J. Jordan and William Ward all of South
Carolina, and Gerald Lynch of North Carolina; four nieces,
Deborah Lynch and Felicia “Lynch” Sherrill of North Carolina,
Kim Williams of South Carolina, and Nicola “Flowers” Harrison
of Massachusetts; a host of grand nephews, nieces, cousins and
friends, especially his childhood friend, David Hess; and a good
friend, Ronald “X” Jones, all to cherish his memory.
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The family of George “Nicky” Batts wishes to express
their sincere gratitude for the various acts of sympathy

shown during the passing of their loved one.

II
So we are always confident, knowing

that while we are at home in the body

we are absent from the Lord. 7 For

we walk by faith, not by sight. 8 We

are confident, yes, well pleased

rather to be absent from the body and

to be present with the Lord.


